
ESSA and Title I Department Presents

PFE Family Series beginningPFE Family Series beginning
November 6, 2023November 6, 2023    

The  Family Fun Night Academy parent series is designed to enable families 
of Pre K- 3rd graders to effectively guide and help your child's success this school year with learning

literacy, math, and social-emotional activities to support at-home learning. The series will run weekly. 
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Register Here @ bit.ly/3rDGeBq
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by 10/23/2023

PK- K  will be held on Tuesdays
1st Grade will be held on Wednesdays

2nd Grade will be held on Wednesdays
3rd Grade will be held on Wednesdays

http://bit.ly/3rDGeBq

